
OHLEG UPGRADE

GET MORE
FROM NEW
SWIFT RMS
When Ohio Attorney General Dave Yost 
took office in January 2019, he identified 
22 high-priority goals for completion by 
2022, the end of his first term in the 
statewide office. The Ohio Law Enforcement 
Gateway (OHLEG) upgrade was among 
those priorities, and we are excited to share 
the newest enhancements. OHLEG’s new 
records management system, SWIFT RMS,
provides incident reporting, electronic 
citations, an OH-1 crash module, property/
evidence management, and much more. 
The new software also enables free and 
easy data exporting to OIBRS and OLLEISN. 
Other features include:

Case Management
The creation of cases from one or more 
linked reports

Flexible case titling

Tracking of expenses, notes and case 
history 

Assignment of case tasks for follow-up

Simultaneous transfer of case clearance 
to all linked reports 

Ability to link analysis diagramming

OH-1 Crash Report
Electronic submission of crash data  
to the Department of Public Safety

An intuitive user interface that displays 
only relevant fields based on user input

Simple and easy-to-understand validation 
messages

Ability to include crash scene diagrams

Booking
Ability for agencies to record the booking 
of suspects into a holding facility

Configurable medical intake questionnaire

Tracking of inmate’s property

Ability to attach images and documents 
related to the booking record

Intelligence Reports
Tracking of incoming intelligence tips 
and information

Confidential and permission-driven 
review and submission protocols

Ability to approve and assign incoming 
intelligence information

For more information, contact OHLEG Support  
at BCI: 866-40-OHLEG (866-406-4534),  
OHLegSupport@OhioAGO.gov




